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Dear partners,

I would like to thank you, even in behalf of my team, for taking part in the kickoff
meeting of the iMove project last 19™ / 20® February and in the conference of 21%.

I believe that mobility is vital to qualify VET systems. The Emilia-Romagna education system
takes place in the classroom and in business, in close contact with the production process, but it
also is very important having the opportunity to learn the dynamics of other realities, comparing
with different cultures, ideas and innovation processes and dealing with the changes taking place
in nowadays world.

I'was glad to meet you and had the opportunity to discuss an issue that affects so many people in
Europe. it was a pleasure to work with you and I wish our projects the best success.

Thanking you once again, for having contributed with great openness, professionalism and
strong sense of affiliation to the success of this first meeting.
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Prof. Patrizio Bianchi
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